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On May 15, 2024, State Securities Commission announced Official Dispatch No. 3060/UBCK-GSDC on canceling of public company status as follows: 
According to the provisions of Article 38 and Article 39 of the Law on Securities 2019, the State Securities Commission announced the cancellation of public company status for the Company from March 15, 2024.
It is recommended that the Company disclose information related to the cancellation of public company status in accordance with the provisions of Article 38 of the Law on Securities 2019 and must bear full responsibility for the information related to the cancellation of public company status 
